Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 11:46:47 AM

Personal information
Full name: David Grant

Comments in writing: Speed limit signage. This report is being delayed for months more. That is bad.
The city loves the profit from inadvertent speeding too much to properly warn drivers. This city really
needs to use that little black rectangle saying "BEGINS" at every limit change. Everywhere else does.
Not using proper signage means more tickets, so expect city hall to continue to fight this.



